
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

Publishing the fifth volume of the Strathclyde Law Review would have been a difficult 

undertaking without the support of several persons. The Editorial Board would therefore like 

to thank Professor Douglas Brodie for ensuring that we had the necessary support all through 

the publication process. Ian Sinkins deserves our appreciation for putting together the initial 

works which birthed the present volume of the law review and for helping to set up a dedicated 

website for the Strathclyde Law Review. 

We are grateful to Professor the Hon Lady Wolffe QC for contributing a foreword to this 

volume. Having the signature of such a distinguished figure is a mark of honour for all of us at 

Strathclyde Law Review. Our network of peer reviewers worked very hard to fulfil their 

various commitments to the law review. We appreciate their time and effort in reviewing 

manuscripts assigned to them. We would also like to thank Morag Crawford, Kirsty Doyle, 

Eve Lucas, and Gemma Verlaque for providing administrative support to the editorial board.  

Over the last few months, members of the editorial board have worked in synergy to produce 

a volume that maintains our overarching goal of inspiring debate and discussion on important 

legal issues. We hope that this volume would therefore be a valuable source of legal knowledge 

for all interested readers. 

        THE EDITORIAL BOARD 

        MAY 2022 


